
From: Michele Vasquez
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: re: Oppose HB 156
Date: Friday, April 15, 2016 10:01:19 AM

I would like my comments to be part of the public comments.

Dear Senate Finance Committee:

I oppose in the strongest terms HB 156. The language from SB 89 that was rolled into this bill
 by Senator Dunleavy is not only wrong, but flatly against the will of the people who called in
 and testified against the SB 89. Alaskans are smart people, and we recognize this for what it
 is; a slick way to force SB 89 into law. Allow our children to receive accurate information
 from professionals who are willing to teach our children for free. Oppose HB 156.

Thank you,
Michele Vasquez
Soldotna, AK
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